
Every quarter I evaluate the children on their 

personal knowledge. That includes their address 

and a parent’s phone number, their parent’s name, 

and their own birthday. These are things, that for  

their own safety,  police recommend that the 

children know in case the unthinkable happens. 

Since this is such individual information, please help 

your child to learn these things sometime this year. 

Thanks so much for your help. 

 

We had a really great Week of 

Worship! Thank you, Pastor Self. 

Next week we will continue our lessons 

on the Fruit of the Spirit with lessons 

on Joy and Peace.  

In math we will be transition from 

sorting activities to making patterns. 

We did our first graph, a leaf graph. 

The children all did well on that 

project.  

The letter will be S for Seeds. We will 

continue the plant study in science. In 

social studies we’ll learn the 

traditional story of Christopher 

Columbus. That will be the start of a 

maps unit which will continue into Nov. 

Next week our drivers are Biliftu,  

I am so glad that every RSVP for 

the Seed Supper so far has been 

all positive. If you have not yet 

returned the Seed Supper 

invitation, please do so on Monday 

so I can make the necessary 

accommodations. Drink and table 

service will be provided. 

Special Events 

Oct. 13, Seed Supper, 6 p.m. classroom 

Oct. 19, Pumpkin Patch, 12:30 – 3:30 

Oct. 21, S&T, Free choice 

Oct. 30, Fall Festival, 1-5 p.m. 

Oct. 31, Pizza Hut Reading Log Due 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of the permission slips for the pumpkin patch 

have been turned in. Some have already paid, $2 

per adult and $6 per preschool child over 2 

years. Please turn this in by the 17th if you still 

need to pay. Thanks. 
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Renae Hamstra, teacher:  work 503-656-0544, home 503-579-2796, renae@rgsda.org 

Thank you to those who have already sent in 

some trinkets for children to dig out of the 

sand at our booth. Little seem to love this 

and older ones too. If you are out shopping 

for party favors or at the Dollar Store, 

please pick up some for our booth. We’ll 

need about 150 items.  

The sign-up sheet should be available online 

or at my door next week. 


